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February 8, 2016

TO: Region | School Board Chairpersons
FROM: Cameron Fanfulik, Executive Director
SUBJECT: Election of School Board Representative to the Commissic;n

As per our letter in early January to your Superintendents, we have received two
nominations for the School Board Slot on the Northwest Regional Development

Commission.
The nominations received are as follows:
Jon Lindgren, Thief River Falls School District 564
Krissy Potucek, Warren/Alvarado/Oslo School District 2176

The term of office on the Commission runs concurrently with their elected School Board
position.

Please cast one vote on the enclosed ballot, sign the certification slip, and return both in
the envelope provided. All votes must be returned by March 4th.

If you have any questions please give Carol Sorensen or myself a call at the number
below. Thank you.
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BALLOT

Please vote for ONE individual.

Jon Lindgren, Thief River Falls School District 564

Krissy Potucek, Warren/Alvarado/Oslo School District 2176

Write-In

CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that this vote for School Board Representative on the Northwest Regional
Development Commission was cast by the School Board Chairperson in accordance with
Minnesota Statutes 462.388 Subd. 1 no. 7.

Signed
Chairperson

District #

Date




